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One percent is a small amount in most lodging bills.  Having worked for the Seattle 

Arts Commission and participated in their 1% for Art program, I saw how positive an 

impact it has on the city.  Since tourism is one of the fastest growing income drivers 

in Oregon, anything that can be done to preserve the "draw" of our natural resources 

should be done. 


